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MINUTES OF THE KANSAS 2000 SELECT COMMITTEE.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Kenny Wilk at 1:45 p.m. on February 16, 2000 in Room 526-
S of the Capitol.

All members were present except: Representative Nancy Kirk - excused

Committee staff present: Julian Efird, Legislative Research Department
Gordon Self, Revisor of Statutes
Janet Mosser, Committee Secretary 

Conferees appearing before the committee:

Others attending: See attached list.

Chairperson Wilk welcomed the members of the General Government and Human Resources Budget Committee
who were attending today’s meeting.

Chairperson Wilk directed the committee’s attention to HB 2645 - Deferred compensation plan for
members of the legislature .

Julian Efird, Legislative Research Department, summarized the contents of the bill.  Discussion followed.  Jack
Hawn, Deputy Executive Secretary, Kansas Public Employees Retirement System, was recognized and assisted
in answering questions.

Representative Welshimer moved to table HB 2645.  The motion was seconded by Representative Sharp.  The
motion carried.

Chairperson Wilk announced that the Subcommittee on Defned Contribution Plan Legislation will meet on
Thursday (February 17) at 1:30 p.m. in Room 526-S.

Chairperson Wilk adjourned the meeting at 2:15 p.m.

The next meeting of the full committee is scheduled for February 21, 2000.


